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September 9, 2020 

Dear Students & Families of Notre Dame, 

We have exciting news to share with you all.  Notre Dame School has contracted Haven 

Family Services to provide certified quality services to our students facing developmental, 

emotional, social and mental health challenges.  The Intervention Specialist that will be 

joining us for the student return will be a familiar face to us all. We are happy to welcome 

Mrs. Tabitha Logan back with us on an as needed basis.  For this week she will be here on 

Thursday, September 10th to help support our students with a successful return. 

We are excited to see our students tomorrow. 

God Bless, 

Colleen Richard 
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